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Raleigh Coin Club Honors Pair for Outstanding Service  
 

 

 The Raleigh Coin Club honored two of its own at its February meeting.  Jeff McCauslin, the club’s 

YN coordinator, and David Boitnott, a former club president and the club’s long-time webmaster, each 

received the RCC’s “President’s Award” for outstanding service to the club. 

 

 David created the RCC web site in 1997 and has been the club’s webmaster ever since.  The site 

incorporates frequent content updates and is the primary on-line source for the latest information 

regarding the club’s annual show and the numismatic events it periodically hosts. 

 

 Jeff took over the club’s young numismatist program in 2011 and has expanded the program 

beyond monthly meetings to incorporate outreach programs in the community, including programs for 

the Boy Scouts and Girl Scouts, along with a highly-successful YN area at the club’s annual Raleigh 

Money Expo™ that has become a model for other club shows.  

 

 RCC president, Dave Provost, commented, “It’s a pleasure to give David and Jeff these awards.  

They are two of the most active members of the club and each contributes in a very meaningful way.  

They are a big part of what makes the RCC such a strong and vital club”   

 

 Each winner received a custom hand-made wooden plaque that features a carved rendition of Sir 

Walter Raleigh as seen on the obverse of the 1937 Roanoke half dollar – the coin serves as the club’s 

logo. 

 

 

 

* * * * * 

 

 The Raleigh Coin Club is a non-profit educational organization dedicated to educating and 

encouraging people to collect and study money and related items; it was organized in 1954.  The club 

meets at 7:30pm on the third Tuesday of each month at the Ridge Road Baptist Church on Ridge Road 

in Raleigh.   

 

 For more information, visit www.RaleighCoinClub.org. 

 

 

 


